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Village of Fredonia - Allen Neumann

From: Aaron Groh [Aaron_G@kapur-assoc.com]
Sent:  Friday, May 15, 2009 2:32 PM

To: Village of Fredonia - Allen Neumann
Subject: Backed up water on the school's property

Al

| spoke with Brent Binder last night off the record. without mentioning the Village or school. These are the
options:

If there is fill within floodplain, then the Village has jurisdiction and would need to follow the Village's code as for
procedures to follow. if the property is outside of the Village, then Ozaukee County is the governing agency.
However, it may require both the Village and County because the back up is within Village limits.

If wetlands were filled in, then the DNR could be notified. Kathi Kramasz would be the person to contact for that
issue. '

If the back up is caused by a dam-like obstruction, i.e. the large berm that is now in place, then Brent Binder can
be contacted and he can address that issue.

Lastly, he mentioned as you did yesterday, a civil suite could be the way for the school to proceed also.

If you'd like, | can make some phone calls about the site specifically, which may frigger the DNR to proceed with
site visits whether | request them or not.

if you have any questions, please feel free ta call.

Thanks,

Aaron Groh, P.E. . . .
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